
Date: June 10, 2024
To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From: State Procurement Office
Re: Off-Site Media Storage

The State has reviewed the usage for CTR044187 Off-Site Media Storage to determine if a Statewide Contract is

warranted. Based on the data that was obtained, The State has determined that we will not be doing a full formal

solicitation to replace the current contract set.

Due to the current contract set's expiration date being April 30, 2024, The State has extended the expiration date

into the next fiscal year until July 31, 2024 via Competition Impracticable. Agencies should use a blanket PO based

upon their needs for FY25.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this decision, please reach out to:

Emmanuel Benjamin, Procurement Analyst Associate Statewide

(602) 732-1391 or emmanuel.benjamin@azdoa.gov

Emmanuel Benjamin

PROCUREMENT ANALYST ASSOCIATE STATEWIDE • AD-FINANCIAL SERVICES DIV SPO

ADOA – State Procurement Office | State of Arizona

Physical Address: 1400WWashington, Suite 3100, Phoenix AZ 85007

Mailing Address: 1802W Jackson St # 100, Phoenix AZ 85007

(602) 732-1391

emmanuel.benjamin@azdoa.gov

https://www.google.com/maps/search/1802+W+Jackson+St+%23+100,%C2%A0Phoenix+AZ+85007+(+602?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/1802+W+Jackson+St+%23+100,%C2%A0Phoenix+AZ+85007+(+602?entry=gmail&source=g

